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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8947 

WASHINGTON, D.C., August 31, 1971 ----The offices of U.S. 

Senators James B. Pearson and Bob Dole, Kansas Republicans, 

announced today that the Menninger Foundation in Topeka is 

the recipient of a research grant in the amount of $60,798. 

The grant from the National Institute of Mental Health 

of the Department of Health, Education and Welfare, will become 

effective tomorrow and will fund the first year of a three 

year project. 

The title of the research project is "Behavioral Mechanics 

of Drug Action in Schizophrenia." The principal investigator 

for the project is Herbert E. Spohn, Ph D. 
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